
Dear Amelia, 
 
I am happy with the snapper fisheries notice in its current form however note that it is very highly 
conservative particularly for the Eastern Zone to be limited to 10t considering the stock of snapper in 
this area and the amount of recruitment we are seeing. These triggers as well as the 50kg per day 
reporting trigger may be reviewed in the future to allow for an increase depending upon the 
available science. I am happy to contribute to more knowledge of the stocks in this regard.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Grant  
 


